
December 11, 1972 
 
Board meeting opened with a discussion of Lewie Boyer’s plat on 240 th St.  Boyer was to 

contact Schmitz as to access road. 
 
Storlie and Mohn’s plat was reviewed next.  No decision reached as to approval.  
 

Finances were discussed. 
 
Hullet and Lakeville Fire Department to be paid. 
 

Meet with Farmington Fire Department Wed December 13. 
 
Russel Ostlie and Raymond Peterson parcels that were sold were discussed. 
 

Meeting adjourned. 
 


